
From: Soura, Christian
To: jritchie@ritchieconvergent.com <jritchie@ritchieconvergent.com>

Date: 7/12/2013 10:48:04 AM
Subject: SCAHP Workgroup

Jim,
 
                I received your invitation, but unfortunately won’t be able to participate, given my other current 
commitments.  I know that HHS was invited and I’m sure that they will ably represent the administration.  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff to the Governor
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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